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AVC UPDATE
Season’s greetings, Brothers!
 
I hope the past few weeks have been a source of revelry, respite, and rejuvenation for you all.
Looking back over the past year, I am deeply grateful for all the SPEACONN family has
accomplished. My sincere thanks go out to all the alumni, volunteers, undergraduates, and friends
of the Fraternity who helped make 2022 one of Connecticut Alpha’s best.
 
We have an exciting 2023 ahead of us! With new alumni-undergraduate career networking
opportunities, our annual graduating senior picnic, and SigEp’s 58th Grand Chapter Conclave in
San Antonio, Texas, there is much in store for our chapter and AVC. I look forward to seeing
many of you in the year ahead. Until then, please enjoy our holiday update below.
 
Be well, and go Huskies!

Van Augur '20
AVC President

CHAPTER UPDATE

Congratulations to our new 2022-2023
Chapter Executive Board! They have some
big shoes to fill, but definitely are up for
the challenge. See the right panel for their
names, and below for their inauguration
photo.

WINTER 2022-2023

A PUBLICATION OF SIGMA PHI EPSILON AT THE UNIVERSITY OF CONNECTICUT

THE NEW EXECUTIVE BOARD*



(9) Kellen Paparella - President
(5) Nick DiLibero - VP of Programming

(6) Tim White - VP of SigEp Learning Community
(4) Adam Kajzer - VP of Finance

(2) Michael Quinn - VP of Member Development
(7) Zach O'Connor - VP of Recruitment

(10) Zachary Caporale - VP of Communications
(8) Luke Decena - Chaplain

(3) Matt Gilbert - VP of Member Safety
(1) Justin Schneider, Secretary

*See above Executive Board list to align names and numbers.



UNDERGRAD
PROFILE

 Meet Kellen Paparella (’25), CT Alpha's
newest and youngest ever Chapter President.
Kellen shares his story with Tom
Birmingham ('86). Click here for the full
interview.

SIGEP FOR LIFE

ALUMNI PROFILE
Seeking ideas. Please email us at
SPEaconn@gmail.com if you wish to
nominate yourself or a brother to feature
in our next newsletter.

Welcome to our newest column – SigEp For
Life, featuring stories to engage and inspire.
Click here for our first installment featuring our
new CT Alpha Alumni / Undergrad Mentorship
Program. Among other things, we're going to
leverage the diversity of alumni majors and
backgrounds as this chart highlights. 

CALENDAR UPDATE
Mark you calendar for the 58th Sigma Phi

Epsilon Grand Chapter Conclave
Aug. 2-6, 2023

at the Grand Hyatt San Antonio River Walk.
Registration available in early January.

Click here for details.



Click here to share any updated contact information for lost brothers on this list
Click here to update your own information

Help locate “lost” brothers and keep your information current! This is critical to
being able to reach our brothers and is easy to do. Here's how:

1.
2.

LOST BROTHERS

CLICK HERE FOR GIVING OPPORTUNITIES
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